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REGENTS ANNOUNCE DELAY IN SETTING 2018-19 TUITION RATES 

 
President’s Statement.  Board of Regents President Michael Richards released a statement on 
October 10, 2017, announcing that the Board will not do a first reading of proposed Fall 2018 tuition rates 
at its October 18-19 meeting as originally planned.  In part, the statement read: 
 

“The Tuition Task Force meetings held this past summer gave the Board great information and 
feedback from a wide variety of constituents.  One of the key messages we heard is that students and 
families do not want multiple tuition increases during the year.  We agree with this, and we will not 
revisit 2018-19 tuition levels once they have been established.” 

 
President Richards said there is no timetable in place for setting tuition rates and that the Board members 
will move forward when they have a proposal with which they are comfortable. 
 
Next Meeting.  The next meeting of the Board of Regents is scheduled for October 18-19, 2017, in Cedar 
Falls, Iowa. 
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